
PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

March 1, 2023 

The Honorable Thomas E. Dernoga 

Chair 

Prince George's County Council 

Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 

1301 McCormick Drive 

Largo, Maryland 20774 

Dear Chair Dernoga: 

Enclosed for the County Council's consideration is legislation to amend the Classification Plan 

pursuant to Section 903 of Article IX of the Prince George’s County Charter, and Section 16-125(a) of the 

Prince George’s County Code.  This Classification Plan amendment will fulfill the terms included in the 

labor agreement between Prince George's County, Maryland (County) and the Prince George’s Correctional 

Officers’ Association (PGCOA) (Civilians) covering Fiscal Years 2023 and 2024.  

The agreed upon terms provided that certain existing positions in the Classification Plan would be 

added to the bargaining unit represented by PGCOA Civilians, Salary Schedule Q.  The positions are as 

follows:  Information Technology Project Coordinator I (Q-18) and Information Technology Project 

Coordinator II (Q-21), Instructor I (Q-18) and Instructor II (Q-21) and Procurement Officer I (Q-18) and 

Procurement Officer II (Q-21).   

The Council's favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated.  If you have any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact my office or Shawn Y. Stokes, Director of Human 

Resources Management at (301) 883-6344. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 

County Executive 
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